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SATURDAY NIGHT MOVIES 

NO MAY MOVIE 

Movies are held in the Swan Room, bring your snacks, lawn chairs, family 

and enjoy the movie.  Children under 10 must be accompanied by an adult!   
 

 

Library District #2 of Linn County—209 N. Broadway—P O Box 127—La Cygne, KS  66040  Phone: 913-757-2151   Fax: 913-757-2405   

Email: lacygnelibrary@gmail.com  Follow us on the web at https://lacygnelibrary.org   Hours: M—F 9 to 5      Sat 9 to noon   

LIBRARY DISTRICT #2 OF LINN COUNTY—LA CYGNE 

WATCH FOR A FLYER COMING SOON 

WITH ALL THE INFORMATION ABOUT 

THE 2025 “COLOR OUR WORLD” SUM-

MER READING ACTIVITIES. 

ALSO JOINING US FOR THE BLOCK PARTY 

ARE LINN CO. HEALTH DEPT AND 4H AND 

FACS EXTENSION AGENTS AND POSSIBLY 

SOME OTHERS. 

May Lunch Menu 

May 1—Breakfast 

for Lunch 

May 6—

Hamburger and 

Fries 

May 8—Chicken 

Tator Tot Casse-

role 

May 13—Grilled 

Ham or Turkey 

Sandwiches 

May 14—

Homeschool Day 

Pizza 

 

May 15—Hot 

Dogs, Baked 

Beans, Potato 

Salad 

mailto:lacygnelibrary@gmail.com


Children’s Room Scavenger Hunt...We will 

once again have pictures with letter clues hid-

den in the Kids’ Room and Playroom for you to 

find and solve the riddle!  We hope as you are 

on the adventure to find all the bumblebees, 

you will take a look at all the resources your 

library has to offer in the Children’s area. 

Check out the Kits, fiction & non-fiction books. 

Virtual Story Hours Monday and Thursday at 9:30 AM starting on 

Facebook Live (or watch it later!) also on https://lacygnelibrary.org 

May 1—Deer   May 12—Beaver 

May 5—Turtle   May 15—Duck 

May 8—Chipmunk 

 STORY TIME—9:30 TUES. IN 

SWAN ROOM COME JOIN THE 

FUN WITH LAVEDA— 
May 6—Dreaming 

May 13—Rock & 

Roll 

 

May Spice of the Month is GINGER .  

 You may pick it up after May 1st, 2025! 

SUMMER LUNCH FUNDING NEEDS…During the sum-

mer, we feed many more children and fewer adults, so 

our donations decrease.  Our Lunch Program is funded  

almost 100% from donations and a couple of small 

grants.  As we wrap up April and May and start thinking 

about summer funding, we are asking if you have the 

ability to make a donation to our program, please drop 

it by the library or mail it to FOL Lunch Program c/o Li-

brary, P O Box 127, La Cygne, KS 66040.  The Friends 

of Library is a 501c3 and your donations are tax-

deductible.  We can also use donations of fresh pro-

duce, eggs, beef, or if you have any of those to sell, 

contact  Janet to see if we can work out a deal.  We like 

to use local products when possible. 

Don’t forget, it’s not too late to pick up 

some seeds from the Seed Library.  Check 

out what is available and take seeds home 

and plant them in your garden. Check at adult desk. 




